
 
 
 
March 15, 2021 
 
 
Eric Stepura 
 
As we discussed last week, we have many user groups that we anticipate will use the proposed indoor 
facility at Centennial Park.  These groups include the following: 
 
Baseball  
White Rock South Surrey Baseball Association (Ages 5-18, 800 players) 
White Rock Tritons (Premier Baseball league (ages 13-18) 
White Rock Junior and Senior Men’s league (ages 25+) 
Challenger Baseball program (all ages) 
Fraser Valley Giants Midget AAA and College Prep (ages 18-21) 
Bullpen Travel Team (Ages 10-13) 
 
Softball 
White Rock Renegades (ages 10-18) 
White Rock/South Surrey Thunder (ages 10-18) 
 
Soccer 
Little Tikes soccer (ages 5-8) 
 
In addition to these user groups, who are current users of the South Surrey indoor facility, we are open 
to any other sport groups that may have a need for an indoor facility whose sport would work in this 
environment. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information 
 
Randy McKinnon 
President 
White Rock South Surrey Baseball Association 


